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October 25, 2022 

    
  
  
Human Resources 
 
 

DATE: October 25, 2022 

TO: Mayor Butt and Members of the City Council 

FROM: 
 

Sharrone Taylor, Interim Director of Human Resources  
 

SUBJECT: 
 

Report on Police and Fire Department Recruitment  

FINANCIAL IMPACT: none 

PREVIOUS COUNCIL 
ACTION:  
 

none 

STATEMENT OF THE 

ISSUE: 

Municipal Resource Group (MRG) will present a status 
update on the Police and Fire recruitment efforts. 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

 

RECEIVE a status report on the police department and 
fire department recruitment efforts – Human Resources 
(Sharrone Taylor 620-6803). 
 

 
DISCUSSION:  
 

A PowerPoint Presentation will be provided by Municipal Resource Group (MRG) and 
Human Resources department staff members. 
 

DOCUMENTS ATTACHED: 
 

None 

AGENDA    

REPORT 


